
DATE:  March 18, 2021

TOPIC:  $500 Donation from Buchanan Energy

PREPARED BY:  Courtney Whited

Recommended for:
☒ Action

☒ Discussion

☒ Information

Purpose/Background:
The Board of Education must approve donations to the District per policy 8:80. On March 5, 

2021 Todd Hall received a $500 donation from Buchanan Energy for the purpose of supporting 

educational programs in the areas of math and science, as presented.

Fiscal Impact:
$500 donation

Recommendation:
It is the Administrative recommendation that the Finance Committee concurs to recommend to 

the Board of Education to approve the $500 donation from Buchanan Energy to Todd Hall to 

support math and science instruction.

Executive Summary
Finance Committee Meeting


